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Labastida, Jacquelyn

From: Aguilar, Karen
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 2:07 PM
Cc: HHSA, BHSCST
Subject: Contractor Memo – Workforce Training Needs Assessment 
Attachments: 2023-02-24-BHS Contractor Memo-Workforce Trainings Needs Assessment.pdf; 

2023-01-25-BHS Contractor Memo-Change in Workforce Trainings.pdf

Categories: Carolina

Bcc’d to all BHS Providers 
 
Please see the attached memo regarding Behavioral Health workforce training needs, and complete the needs 
assessment by March 3rd. 
 
For more information, please reach out to your Contracting Officer’s Representative (COR) or 
BHSworkforce.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Karen Aguilar, Administrative Secretary II 
Behavioral Health Services 
County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency 
C: 619-578-3577 

 
 


